
Dec.	11,	2017	
	
Dear	UA	Colleagues	–	
	
In	the	coming	days,	a	conference	committee	will	convene	to	begin	the	reconciliation	of	the	two	tax	reform	bills	
that	recently	passed	the	U.S.	Senate	and	House	of	Representatives.	I	continue	to	engage	with	our	congressional	
leaders	urging	them	to	protect	the	interests	of	the	university.		
	
In	a	recent	letter	to	Sen.	Lisa	Murkowski	and	Congressman	Don	Young,	both	of	whom	will	serve	as	members	of	


